
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:18:54 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2021 1:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
KEN WASILUK

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
   

-- Comments --
Rates have increased greatly since the inception of Hydro One.
more fees have been added the delivery rate and administration.
When the province power supplier was just Ontario Hydro we were only billed for rate of hydro used and nothing
when power was turned off for the season.
Now we pay fees all year long, even when not using hydro, as a seasonal user my power is turned off yet I still pay
for delivery and administration.
The elimination of seasonal user and the raising of the rates is not in line with premier Doug Ford promised in what
he was going to do with Rates. He was going to lower the rates but has only raised them consistently year after year.
I strongly object to this change as in the letter I received it implies that the rates will continue to go up after we get
this big change.
Thankyou

-- Attachment --




